Kelli Trapp

From: Lisa Enourato

Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 12:54 PM
To: Jade Riley

cc; Brian Christiansen; Kelli Trapp
Subject: Signs on River Run Drive

Bob Sarchett stopped in today asking if we could place a sign at each entrance to River Run Drive that says something like
“SLOW, children and dogs at play.” | just spoke to Brian and he said this would go to Traffic Authority. Please place this on the
agenda Kelli, unless Jade has other thoughts. Thanks!!
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